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From: Linda S. Peters
To: Hill, Shannon
Subject: RE: BIO: Tree Replacement Ratios
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 3:58:43 PM

 

 

Thanks Shannon!
 
Linda
Linda S. Peters
415.962.8426 direct
415.699.6551 mobile
lspeters@esaassoc.com |
esassoc.com

 
 
 

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 3:41 PM
To: Linda S. Peters <lspeters@esassoc.com>
Subject: BIO: Tree Replacement Ratios
 
Hi Linda,
 
In follow up to your question, review of compliance with the tree replacement ratio only applies to
trees outside the “Riparian Corridor,” considering how the corridor is defined in the Riparian
Corridor
Protection and Bird-Safe Design Council Policy (Council Policy 6-34).
 
Tree removal and associated mitigation within the riparian corridor is handled separately.
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
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